
Submitter: Pat Corcoran 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HJR201 

I am absolutely against this new property tax.  Our family has already projected 

based on the current tax structure in the state, we will be unable to retire in Oregon 

and will need to move.  This new tax would expedite our decision to move to 

Washington state.  It’s apparent with the record kicker returning to tax payers that 

revenue isn’t the problem.  It’s out of control spending at the state level.  The 

legislature created this mess and don’t want to fix the problem they created.  

Continuing taxing Oregonians is always the fallback and the wrong answer. 


